SCSO seeks public’s help identifying unknown female - 09/05/2013

SEMINOLE CO. (Sept. 5) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) is seeking the
public’s help identifying an adult female who was found at approximately 3:30 p.m. on
Tuesday, Aug. 30th wandering on foot in the area of Hunt Club Boulevard and Wekiva Sp
rings Road in Longwood.

The woman, who is believed to be approximately 60 to 65 years old, appeared to be suf
fering from a medical issue and was transported to a local hospital. The hospital co
ntacted the SCSO yesterday to report the woman was in good condition; however, she ha
s not been able to effectively communicate with anyone and her name and personal info
rmation is still unknown. It is uncertain if this is due to a language barrier or me
ntal health issue. All attempts to identify her have failed and there have been no re
ports of missing adults in Seminole or adjacent counties.

She is a black female, approximately 5°3” tall and 120 pounds. She does not have any
teeth, but appears to have had dentures at one point.

A photo of the woman and a short video clip taken at the hospital is attached to this
release.

Anyone with information about the identity of this woman or her family/caregivers is
asked to call the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at 407-665-6650.
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